
THBC Minutes 11/4/24

The meeting was called to order at 4:18 pm.

No review of minutes as they had not yet been submitted.

Paul did extensive research and studying of the state aid formulas and the monies associated
with the maintenance of town roads. This knowledge will help the committee better understand
how the town roadwork affects the town budget.

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.
Submitted by Ellen Richter


